
 
Dear Families, 
 
As we bring the 2020-21 school year to a close, I would like to thank you for your 
partnership during this adventure. You have proven your investment and commitment to 
the success of our school. Let’s continue to build out the vision of Hynes-UNO 
TOGETHER!  
 
We have some exciting events coming up! Please mark your calendars. 
 

• May 3rd - 7th is Teacher Appreciation Week! Let’s show our phenomenal 
teachers and assistant teachers how much we appreciate all they do. Details will 
be provided soon.  

 

• May 7th students will participate in Field Day! Coach M is excited and has 
planned for a fun-filled day for students!  

 

• May 10th is JA (Junior Achievement) Day! Junior Achievement fosters career-
readiness, entrepreneurship and financial literacy skills, and uses experiential 
learning to inspire kids to dream big and reach their potential. We are excited for 
our students to have the opportunity to participate in this program this year. 

 

• May 12th is Kindergarten Fun Day and our 4th Quarter PBIS Celebration! 
Excited for our students to celebrate the close of the year and all they have 
accomplished. 

 

• Plans are being made for Kindergarten Closing Ceremony (May 13th) and 1st 
Grade Awards Day (May 14th). Teachers will send out information to families 
once details are confirmed.  

 
Sincerely,  
Mrs. Smith 


